
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

January 4, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: UE-220892 and UG-220893 - Petition of Avista Corporation For an Order 

Authorizing Deferral of Costs Related to the Increase in the Regulatory Fee Approved 

in Senate Bill 5634 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), hereby submits for 

electronic filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission), its 

Revised Petition for an order authorizing deferral of costs related to the increase in the regulatory 

fee approved in Senate Bill 5634. This Revised Petition incorporates modifications related to the 

proposed interest rate and other clarifying information, based on Commission Staff’s review. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 495-8620 or 

Patrick.ehrbar@avistacorp.com 

Sincerely, 

/s/Patrick Ehrbar 
Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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